
Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject:               RE: Rental housing licensing

From:
Sent: September-16-13 11:00 AM
To: Robicheau, Vanessa; McHattie, Brian
Subject: Rental housing licensing

To whom it may concern,

I strongly support rental-housing licensing which will ensure that landlords maintain property standard and where
necessary, have their buildings rezoned.

Regards,
Stephanie Ounpuu, PhD


